
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 March 2022 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Extra-curricular Newsletter Spring Edition 
 
I am delighted to share with you the second of our extra-curricular newsletters which showcases the 
wonderful array of activities, trips and clubs that our students at Weald have had the opportunity to 
experience. The last two terms have been busy and the Spring edition of the newsletter is filled to 
the brim with a range of academic and sporting success stories, competition winners, off-curriculum 
days and celebrations of Science Week and International Women’s Day to name a few. You will also 
find a list of upcoming events for Terms 5 and 6. 
 
This newsletter focuses on the really important extra-curricular aspects of school life whilst 
recognising the students’ energy, talent and hard work that have led to their incredible achievements. 
 
Please take a look as we are sure that you will be truly amazed at how much has been going on at 
Weald in the last two terms. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wehrle 
Extra-Curricular Coordinator 

https://sway.office.com/BFb8Dbp7kHhmASyL?ref=Link

